
 

APAC-#34072000-v1 

 
Norton Rose Fulbright Australia is a law firm as defined in the Legal Profession Acts of the Australian states and territory in which it practises. 
Norton Rose Fulbright Australia, Norton Rose Fulbright LLP, Norton Rose Fulbright Canada LLP, Norton Rose Fulbright South Africa Inc and Norton Rose Fulbright US LLP are 
separate legal entities and all of them are members of Norton Rose Fulbright Verein, a Swiss verein.  Norton Rose Fulbright Verein helps coordinate the activities of the members but 
does not itself provide legal services to clients.  Details of each entity, with certain regulatory information, are available at nortonrosefulbright.com. 

Norton Rose Fulbright Australia 

ABN 32 720 868 049 

Level 15, RACV Tower 

485 Bourke Street  

MELBOURNE VIC 3000 

AUSTRALIA 

Tel  +61 3 8686 6000 

Fax +61 3 8686 6505 

GPO Box 4592, Melbourne  VIC  3001 

DX 445 Melbourne 

nortonrosefulbright.com 

Direct line 

+61 3 8686 6713266 

Email 

alexandra.guild@nortonrosefulbright.com 

Your reference: Our reference: 

  2823757 

23 September 2016 
 
 
 
Email: richard.hook@epa.vic.gov.au and 
penny.renc@epa.vic.gov.au  
 
 
 
 
Richard Hook and Penny Renc 
EPA Victoria 
Level 3, 200 Victoria Street 
Carlton VIC 3053 
 
 

Dear Richard and Penny  
 
Melbourne Regional Landfill Extension 
Works Approval Application (No. 1002191) 
 
We continue to act for Landfill Operations Pty Ltd (Landfill Ops) in relation to the above application.   
 
We attach Landfill Ops’ response to the EPA’s section 22 notice dated 7 September 2016.   
 
The first request in the notice is: 
 

Landfill Operations Pty Ltd should respond in detail to all submissions received by PPV and provide 
EPA with a schedule of responses to the submissions. 

 
The expert witness statements circulated on Landfill Ops’ behalf on Thursday 15 September 2016 
specifically address submissions.  Further responses to the submissions will be provided in the course of the 
presentation of Landfill Ops’ case during the Panel hearing in relation to the Applications.  If EPA has 
particular concerns in relation to specific submissions, please advise us of the details. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Alexandra Guild 
Special Counsel 
Norton Rose Fulbright Australia 
 


